
Sexual Exploitation & Abuse – Community Action Team (SEA-CAT) 

2013 May 28– 1:30 pm – Youth Service 

In Attendance:  

Melanie Voth   MCFD Social Worker  Melanie.Voth@gov.bc.ca  

Karen Steegstra  Community Coordinator CYC chwkchildandyouthcoord@gmail.com  

Tim Bohr  CCS/YS     bohrt@comserv.bc.ca 

Brenda Listoen  Re-Connect / SEY worker listoenb@comserv.bc.ca  

 

Regrets: 

Karen Pedersen  CSCL    karen.pedersen@cscl.org 

Nancy Nelson  MTI    nancy@mticc.com 

 Pinky (Alicia Arnold) student - MTI   Bertuzzi74@hotmail.com 

 Monique Cusson student – MTI   monique_cu11@hotmail.com  

 Brittney Pelletier student – MTI   brittneypelletier@hotmail.com  

Verna Ludeman  FVACFS    Verna.Ludeman@gov.bc.ca 

Kelly Guiaya  FVACFS    Kelly.Guiaya@gov.bc.ca 

Cynthia Parastiliti MTI    cynthia@mticc.com 

Robyn Harold  SD #33 – Sardis Sr  Robyn_Harold@sd33.bc.ca 

  Lorilee Jeffery  RCMP    Lorelei.JEFFERY@rcmp-grc.gc.ca  

Tobi Araki  RCMP    tobi.araki@rcmp-grc.gc.ca 

 Dan Bibby  MCFD-CMS   Daniel.Bibby@gov.bc.ca  

   

   

Topic Notes To Do 

Introduction Welcome everyone  

SEY 
Committee 

- Karen Petersen and Melanie Voth will co-chair the 
committee.  

- SEA-CAT is now under the Youth Matters umbrella of 
the CYC. This is a move from the Clinical Sub-
committee 

  

Bank Account - Brenda and Melanie will now be the two with signing 
authority for the bank account. Although it is held by 
CCS and all money goes through them.  

- The accounting book is kept in the binder in Melanie’s 
office 

 

Posters Dan (CSM-MCFD) asked if we want to have professional posters 
made? 

- Can we do a year round info/awareness poster instead 
- What is it? 
- What does it look like? 

Custom Printers has been suggested as a used company that 
we can access 
 
It is very expensive to have flyers put into the newspaper 
30 000 flyers = $ 1050 + tax 
20 000 flyers = is $ 700 + tax 
Far more cost efficient to have actual ad in the newspaper 

Can this be something we can do as a 
contest? To create the poster 
 
Karen to find out the cost of pamphlets in 
the community  
 
Karen S to get prices to us for posters 
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- What would it be best of use of advertising dollars? 
 
Idea: the use of MCFD’s section in the newspaper? Can we use 
this to do a series of articles about sexual exploitation? 

 
 
 
Melanie to speak with Dan Bibby about this 
possibility 

Other 
Agencies to 
be involved 

Suggestions: 
- CAPS 
- School District # 33 

 

SEY Week 
2014 

- What do we want the week to look like? 
- Who do we want as speakers? 
- Will we use the same format? 

Brenda to contact: 
- Children of the street society 
- Jazzy Binder 
- TCO² 

Everyone – investigate others who may be 
speakers or presenters next year.  
 

Money Envision Financial -    may have a couple hundred dollars for SAY 
week. Stipulation is that people are asked to bring canned food 
for salvation army. This is too late for this year but would they 
be interested in making the donation with the understanding 
that we will make this request at upcoming events?  

Melanie to write a letter making request 
and ask them to be part of the committee 
 
 
 
 

Website The CYC website – www.childandyouth.com will have all of the 
information about what the committee is doing, minutes of 
committee, and all events that we are involved in. Advise 
people to check out the website as it is updated all the time 
 
Volunteer Opportunities can be posted on the CYC website for 
people to be aware of what opportunities are available for 
volunteering 

Karen S keeps the website up to date and 
posts everything on it  
 
 
 
Melanie to email Karen S to see if this can 
be posted on the website 

Schools We would like to have further involvement from all of the 
middle and high schools in SD#33 and will work towards this in 
the upcoming year 
 
UFV – contact the school of Social Work and Community 
Support Workers programs 
 

Melanie will continue to have discussions 
with SD 33 about their involvement 
 
 
Melanie will write letter to UFV programs 
inviting involvement in the committee 

To Consider  - Merlin Horton – is this the best venue for her 
presentation to be made in? 

- How can we get more people involved 
 

On agenda for next meeting  
 
 

Next Meeting Tuesday, June 25, 2013 – 1:30 pm Youth Services Last Tuesday of every month@ 1:30pm 

 

 

 

http://www.childandyouth.com/

